
TOWN OF OCONTO FALLS
MINUTES OF

THE OCTOBER 12, 2020, Meeting
6 P.m. - Town Hall

Chairman:  Dave Alsteen                         Supervisors:  Vic Peterson, Mike Kaczmarek
Treasurer:  Sue Konitzer                         Clerk:  Heather Fifield
Present:  Mary Renel, Terry Renel, Rod Fifield

The meeting was called to order at 6 p.m. By Chairman, Dave Alsteen. The Pledge of 
Allegiance was recited.  All members were present. Vic moved to approve the Minutes 
of the previous meeting as published: Mike seconded: motion carried. Sue read 
Treasurer's report. Vic moved to pay the bills: Mike seconded; motion carried.

Question was raised by Mike if  it would be more cost effective for the Town to 
purchase a lawn mower versus hiring out to keep the grass mowed around the Town 
Hall.

It was discussed that Mike would author a written agreement for signatures between 
the City/Town Recycle Center per original open ended agreement.

The Big Dumpster was scheduled for Saturday, October 17th. Mike indicated that 
Frank and Ron Waschbisch were set to work.

Public Discussion:
Regarding the purchase of a lawn mower, the cost of maintenance was brought up.

Town Board Discussion:
Dave reported that Bart Magnin is no longer with the Fire Department.

At 6:20 p.m. Mike moved to adjourn; Vic seconded; motion carried.

Respectfully Submitted,
Sue Konitzer, Treasurer  per Heathers Meeting Notes


